Scoggins Variance timeline:

9/26/23 Scoggins came into lobby with a variance application, Scoggins stated their surveyor said they
qualified for a variance due to the topography of the property. (Scoggins never met prior with staff to
discuss) Reviewed documents they had with them, explained the survey they had did not show the
measurements of the slope and the explanation of the variance needed more detail as to why they felt
they met the hardship.

10/3/23 Scoggins brought in application again with same survey and a GIS and a SGS National map
showing the topography that still did not show the measurements of the slope.

10/11/2023: In preparing documents for meeting found that there was a previous variance in 2005 and
emailed the Scoggins the staff report and minutes from the 2005 to review so they could decide whether
to proceed or withdraw their application.

Ms. Scoggins emailed back and didn’t feel their application was similar

10/17/23 Scoggins provided survey with topographical data



